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Other hi-lites from the meeting included: 

 Asten McGill and Michael Ward from Maple Leaf School reported to 

Trustees on the Zones of Regulation. 

 Trustees discussed MSBA’s Local Voices Local Choices advocacy 

campaign.  The public is welcome to check out the associated 

Facebook page hosted by MSBA. 

 Trustees reviewed the Home School Report shared by Assistant 

Superintendent Kutzner. 

 Trustees discussed the recent Throne Speech.  Trustees had 

requested invitations to attend however no invitations were available. 

  An additional emergency portable classroom was requested 

November 16th for immediate use at Maple Leaf School to provide 

much needed space for Resource, Guidance and EAL programming. 

 Trustees approved the Early Notice Incentive for teachers on 

permanent contracts who provide written notice to the division that 

they are leaving by June 30, 2019.  This enables the division to fill 

positions earlier in the spring when applicant pools are deepest. 

 Trustees discussed the upcoming Trustee Orientation and 

Regional Meetings held by the Manitoba School Boards 

Association. 

 Trustees were reminded of the many school concerts and events 

that will occur prior to Christmas Break. 

 

 The next regular WSD Board meeting is Dec. 10th @ 7:30 pm.  
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